
From: Andrew Stone - DNR
To: Aubrey Noonan; Kate Miller; Penny Garrison - DNR
Cc: Melissa Housey - DNR; Regulatory
Subject: RE: Bonanza Creek Energy : Antelope O-31 In Process Permit (Withdraw Request)
Date: Thursday, October 10, 2019 1:00:22 PM
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External Sender: Use caution with links/attachments
Aubrey,
 
My apologies for not getting back to you sooner.  I spoke with Penny yesterday regarding this.  Because these APD’s were withdrawn and did not expire, new
PSU letters are not required.  Since there will be no major changes to the newly-submitted APD’s, the PSU’s still apply, so you can submit the same PSU’s with
the new APD submissions. (Penny, correct me if any of this information is inaccurate).
 
Thanks,
Andrew Stone
Engineering Technician

 
P 303.894.2100 x5188 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
andrewg.stone@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
 
 
 
From: Aubrey Noonan <ANoonan2@bonanzacrk.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 12:44 PM
To: Andrew Stone - DNR <andrewg.stone@state.co.us>; Kate Miller <KMiller@bonanzacrk.com>; Penny Garrison - DNR <penny.garrison@state.co.us>
Cc: Melissa Housey - DNR <melissa.housey@state.co.us>; Regulatory <regulatory@bonanzacrk.com>
Subject: RE: Bonanza Creek Energy : Antelope O-31 In Process Permit (Withdraw Request)
 
Penny/Andrew,
 
To follow up on a voicemail I have left with both of you. I have a question about the PSU letters on this particular pad.
 
Will we need to send new PSU letters since we are well over the 90 days from the initial mailing or can this just be done as a courtesy notice?
We have already reevaluated to make sure no mineral owners have changed.
 
Please let me know how you would like us to proceed.
 
Thanks
 
Aubrey
 
 
Aubrey Noonan 
Regulatory Analyst -Consultant
720-225-6611 (O)
720-319-6833 (C)
anoonan2@bonanzacrk.com
 

 
 
 
From: Andrew Stone - DNR <andrewg.stone@state.co.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2019 10:01 AM
To: Kate Miller <KMiller@bonanzacrk.com>; Penny Garrison - DNR <penny.garrison@state.co.us>
Cc: Melissa Housey - DNR <melissa.housey@state.co.us>; Regulatory <regulatory@bonanzacrk.com>
Subject: RE: Bonanza Creek Energy : Antelope O-31 In Process Permit (Withdraw Request)
 
External Sender: Use caution with links/attachments
Kate,
 
The eleven (11) Form 2’s listed below have been Withdrawn.
 
Thanks,
Andrew Stone
Engineering Technician
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